Budget Committee Group Summary
October 14, 2009

Page 2 of 2


Mt. San Antonio College

Task Force of the Budget Committee on
Cost-Cutting/Revenue-Generating Ideas
Summary of October 21, 2009
	Present:
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Denise Lindholm, Chair
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mike Gregoryk
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Linda Baldwin
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Elizabeth Callahan
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Eric Kaljumagi
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Art Morales
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Bill Eastham
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Johnny Jauregui
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Gary Nellesen
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Bill Rawlings
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Marissa Parris
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Steven Liu
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Jennifer Galbraith
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Audrey Yamagata-Noji
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Vic Belinski
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Jim Jenkins
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Kerry Martinez (Notes)


	

	

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION/COMMENTS
	ACTION/OUTCOME

	Introduction
	Denise Lindholm distributed the spreadsheet on Cost-Cutting/Revenue-Generating Ideas and stated that today the task force will review each suggestion on the spreadsheet, but not yet decide the viability of each suggestion.  Mike Gregoryk asked that the task force take the suggestion spreadsheet with them and review each item that is related to their area of expertise and submit their comments to Denise.  He would like everyone to come back to the next meeting with their suggestions for an implementation timeline.  Denise will re-send the suggestion spreadsheet to everyone with an additional column for comments.  The task force members agreed to meet again during the second week of November.
	See notes on suggestion spreadsheet dated October 21, 2009.


